Harry M. Lightsey III Bonnie Ammons
Chairman Executive Director
South Carolina
Rural Infrastructure Authority
November 23, 2021
VIA EMAIL
Ms. Iris Hill

Town Administrator

Town of Edisto Beach

2414 Murray Street

Edisto Beach, South Carolina 29438

Re: Grant #R-22-1305 — Pump Stations A and B — NOTICE TO PROCEED
Dear Ms. Hill:

The South Carolina Rural Infrastructure Authority (RIA) has received the signed grant award and other
required documentation for the above-referenced project. RIA has reviewed the documentation
submitted and found it to be acceptable. The Town of Edisto Beach may proceed with plans for
implementation of the project as outlined in the approved application.

The Town must submit the proposed bid package to RIA for review prior to advertising the project, as
noted in the Grant Award. Please refer to the RIA Grant Project Management Procedures which can
be found on our website at www.ria.sc.qgov for additional project requirements.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (803) 737-0392 or
jcmack@ria.sc.gov.

Sincerely,

oK

ackie Calvi Mack
Senior Program Manager

cc: Patrick Zemp, Town of Edisto Beach
Bill Bingham, Jr., P.E., American Engineering Consultants, Inc.
Ali Walker, American Engineering Consultants, Inc.
Angel Rivas, P.E., American Engineering Consultants, Inc.
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